Dept. of Obstetrics and Gynecology
2139 Aubum Avenue

Cincinnati, Ohio 45219

Phone: 513-585-2362

Fax: 513-585-4959

Elbert Nelson, M.D., Director ’Ihe Christ Hospital

July 14, 2011

Walter Bowers, ML.D,

3131 Harvey Avenue, #204
Cincinnati, Ohio 45229
Dear Dr. Bowers:

At this time, you are not credentialed to do Obstetrics at The Christ Hospital. Effective
immediately, your services as In-House Attending Staff Physician will have to be terminated.

Please contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Elbert Nelson, M.D\.', Director
Department of Obstetrics and Gynecology

EN: ve

cc: Trish Miller, Medical Staff Office
Nancy Lima, Risk Management Office

2139 Auburn Avenue Cincinnati, OH 45219 513-585-2000 www.thechristhospital.com




The Christ Hospital

July 28, 2011
CONFIDENTIAL AND PERSONAL

Walter T. Bowers II, MD
3131 Harvey Avenue
Ste 204

Cincinnati, OH 45229

Re: Request for additional privileges

Dear Doctor Bowers;

We are in receipt of your requ:est for additional privileges in Obstetrics. Your request was
submitted to the Credentials Committee at the July 15, 2011, meeting. It was the committee’s
decision to defer your request pending the outcome of the August 11, 2011, scheduled hearing
with the State of Ohio regarding fimitation of your Ohio Medical License,

Should you desire further information, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,
;Z"L\‘G\n.m.z;u\ (2% WM\ s i

Thomas Broderick, MD
Credentials Chairman
The Christ Hospital Medical Staff

2139 Auburn Avenue Cincinnati, OH 45219 513-585-2000 www.thechristhospital.com




